
CT construction stormwater discharge permits
September 20, 2012 - Connecticut

According to CT DEEP, construction site general permits for stormwater discharges at construction
sites are valid until September 1, 2013. 

DEEP authorized this extension while the agency continues to internally review and revise various
provisions of this general permit.
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